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HOUSING COMMITTEE REPORT relative to amending the Los Angeles Housing and 
Community Investment Department (HCIDLA) agreement with the Housing Authority of the City 
of Los Angeles (HACLA) for environmental services provided by the HCIDLA’s Environmental 
and Land Use Services Unit.

Recommendations for Council action:

AUTHORIZE the General Manager, HCIDLA, or designee to negotiate and execute an 
amended inter-agency agreement with HACLA for provision of professional environmental 
services for HACLA by the HCIDLA’s Environmental and Land Use Services Unit, pursuant to 
the California Environmental Quality and the National Environmental Policy Acts, and other 
relevant federal, state, and local land use and environmental laws and regulations, subject to the 
approval of the City Attorney as to form and legality.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The HCIDLA reports that this action will not impact the General Fund. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

In a report to the Mayor dated April 26, 2016, HCIDLA requests authority to amend the 
agreement with HACLA for environmental services by HCIDLA's Environmental and Land Use 
Services. HCI DLA reports that the proposed amendment will extend the term of the contract for 
one year through June 30, 2016, and also expand the scope of services to address 
environmental clearance issues for complex projects such as Jordan Downs Redevelopment 
Project, Dana Strand Housing Project, and for other services previously unanticipated.

At its meeting held June 15, 2015, the Housing Committee discussed this matter with a 
representative of HCIDLA. Committee recommended that Council approve the proposed 
contract amendment requested by HCIDLA.

Respectfully Submitted, 

HOUSING COMMITTEE
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